THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

TO:		MEMBERS OF THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:	TERESA MORGAN, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:	DECEMBER 19, 2024

SUBJECT:	ADDITIONAL PAYROLL CLERK II POSITION 

FACTS:
Transportation needs a person committed to Zonar to implement the GPS program. The finance department, especially payroll, will face two retirements in the next two years and an overworked staff wanting fewer overtime hours. To address this issue effectively, we suggest the creation of an additional Payroll Clerk II position. The position will be 261 days, 7.5 hours with pay ranging from $19.05-$29.65 an hour to be paid from general funds. The position will take over payroll for the bus garage as well as invoices for trips thus allowing the Secretary II position in Transportation to focus on implementing the Zonar system.  


[bookmark: _GoBack]RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education approve the creation of an additional Payroll Clerk II position in finance.


RECOMMENDED MOTION
I move the Hardin County Board of Education approve the creation of an additional Payroll Clerk II position in finance.

